-----Original Message-----

From: Bill Cooper [mailto:bcooper@madillok.net] 

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 8:29 PM

To: comments

Subject: unfair taxation

As you are surely well aware, taxation of gay Americans without equal representation by our laws is terribly unjust.  Gay Americans are expected to pay taxes, yet they aren't allowed to openly serve in our nation's military, they are not allowed to marry the person of their choice in 49 states, and their very own president condemns them publicly.  Why should they pay taxes to a government that treats them like second class citizens? A gay American can not use a medical flexible spending account for their partner nor their partner's children (yes, gay people have children).  Gay couples pay taxes on their partners health benefits provided by their employer.  Children of gay parents may not be recognized as dependents for tax purposes.  Mr. Bush speaks of supporting families, but he obviously forgets that gays have families too.
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